
Rules Committee, 

It is very important to me and it is to many of my Oregonian neighbors, to have a level fair playing 

field when it comes to our voting rights. Twice in my life now I have watch the republicans get away 

with stealing the presidential vote.  

The system is screwed up and not fair.  

Fix it please  

Cristopher Phillips  
crisphillips43@gmail.com  
2224 se 186th ave  
Portland, Oregon 97233 
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